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Polly L. McNeill

DID:  (206) 676-7040

Email:   pollym@summitlaw.com
July 13, 2010
David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Re:
Waste Management – South Sound and Waste Management of Seattle – Second Amended Petition for Rule Exemption
TG-101080
Dear Secretary Danner:

Enclosed please find Waste Management of Washington, Inc.’s Second Amended Petition for Rule Exemption filed on Tuesday, July 13, 2010.
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

SUMMIT LAW GROUP PLLC
Polly L. McNeill

Enclosure

